Thank you so very much for your support in our effort to send monetary donations to
the Salvation Army and HALO. Checks in the amount of S500 were sent to each of these
organizations. | am happy to report that these funds will support the families of Racine.

Thank all of you who made countless numbers of masks for the many organizations that
were in need. There were so many requests. I’'m sure we did our best.

In keeping with the Safer at Home guidelines, the May guild meeting has been
cancelled. | have been in contact with the church. A decision has not yet been reached as to
when we will be able to return to Fellowship Hall. Our group is large and many of us are at that
“certain age”. It might also be suggested that anyone who enters the building will have to wear
a face mask. There is discussion by the church board to reimburse us for meetings not held. The
board will discuss this further and let you know any plans for a June meeting.

These mixed up months have left us all in a quandary. Our favorite shops, salons,
restaurants and churches (to name a few) have forced us to refocus our lives. Remember we
are not alone. This too shall pass. In the meantime, please be careful and take care of yourself
and those you love.

Until next month....have a happy Mother’s Day. Wishing you a day full of all the
wonderful things you add to the lives of others: love, fun and laughter.

Pat Henningfeld



